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May 1, 2007 B s

Carole ). Washburn

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject: Request for Extension of Service Suspension

Pursuant to WAC 480-51-130, we request permission to extend our service
suspension of Aqua Express Certificate BC-129 from June 4, 2007 to June 4, 2009.

We are continuing to explore several options for resuming service with Kitsap
Transit.

Sincerely,

ackman
Member
LLP

Pier 55, Suite 201 = 1101 Alaskan Way - Seattle, WA 98101
Phone: 206.623.1445 - Fax: 206.623.5474
WWWwW.aqua-express.com



